
 

Dear Eduard,                   Date: 6.5.2020 

Warm greetings from Myanmar! 

Many things have changed around the world and turned around so fast.  
e COVID-19 is the most 

obvious pandemic calamity which has caused people to observe social distancing, stay home 

quarantine and several restrictions. As a result, people are in the moods of depression, boredom 

and relentlessness. No matter how hard life on earth is, the Lauter flows constantly with all its 

might and resources to the Irrawaddy. When the Stream and the River meet at a certain point of 

the confluence, they come up with rich resources for not only human beings but also for wildlife. 

Likewise, the philanthropic and benevolent actions of the KF Donzdorf have excelled immense 

motivation, enthusiasm and power of Kolping Myanmar so much. Due to your support, KM is able 

to upgrade not only its own human capacity (financial management, trainings, skills, project 

management etc..) but also able to deepen its Kolping promotion across the communities. “Actions 

speak louder than words” as a saying goes. You’ve made us a lot of surprises during our term as 

National Board Members, especially in this pandemic period.  We definitely feel that your love 

and thoughtfulness are with us like an everlasting flowing river. Your support strengthens and 

boosts our actions and dreams of serving our KFs and communities.  

We’re very proud to learn that you shared the news and work of KM to a German Daily Journal in 

recent days. We also re-shared the published news to our National, Regional Board members and 

coordinators. 
ey’re very glad. Likewise, whenever I travel to meet KFs, I always share the work 

you and your group, “One World” do for KM along with certain promotional activity photos. 

Many Kolping Family members have come to their realization that the Kolping Families and 

donors from oversea take a lot of time and efforts to assist their needs and dreams. We can ensure 

you that we will mobilize your support as our resources with all best results and management.  

We would like to express our gratitude to your son who has supported “Kolping Myanmar 

Scholarship Program.” We’ve assisted four scholars for the academic year of 2020-2021. You 

son has played a big role for us to be able to help students from our Kolping Families. At the same 

time, one of the supported four, Ma Ellena who is the computer science and IT student, has got a 

laptop for her study from KM. We re-upgraded the used laptop of KM with a new version and 

software for her. She is very pleased with it. 

On behalf of KFs, we are very grateful to you for your constant supports to Kolping Myanmar. 


rough it, we are able to sever more our people and to lift up more human dignity and to re-share 

more solidarity. 
e end is that God’s conditional love is poured upon people through human’s 

mutual kindness and love. Each one of you is kept in our prayers. 
ank you for everything. 

May the blessings and love of God be showered upon you all! 

Tino 

 


